
May 9, 2023

Dear Friend of the School Sisters of Notre Dame,

In 1833, our foundress, Blessed Theresa of Jesus Gerhardinger, established the School Sisters of Notre Dame 
(SSND). Her words and wisdom have guided us over the past 190 years. As we celebrate the anniversary 
of the founding of our congregation, we are blessed to see the future that she spoke of. Without the initial 
supporters, we would not be here today. 

We have many Sisters in active ministry, yet we still need your support to meet the ongoing needs of our 
retired sisters. Your financial gift ensures:

•	 Sisters, who have dedicated their lives in service of our community, are able to retire in peace and   
prayer together.

•	 Cost of skilled care is provided to Sisters that require it.
•	 Sisters are provided a safe, dedicated community and all the benefits that are offered with it. 

We have been blessed by your generosity and we are praying you are blessed tenfold in return. Your 
partnership makes it possible for us to continue the legacy that Blessed Theresa began 190 years ago.

With hope, gratitude, and prayer,

Sister Debra Marie Sciano, SSND
Provincial Leader

SSND Dallas
PO Box 227275

Dallas, TX 75222-7275
214-845-7410

SSND Milwaukee
10700 West Research Drive, Suite 145

Wauwatosa, WI 53226-3458
262-787-1033

Our Lady of Good Counsel
170 Good Counsel Drive

Mankato, MN 56001-3138
507-389-4212

Sancta Maria in Ripa
320 East Ripa Avenue

St. Louis, MO 63125-2897
314-633-7032

Resource Development Offices

“May no one cast the accusation that I have undertaken too much here, that I have begun too 
grandly and extended the work of God too widely. The future will give a fuller explanation.”

-Blessed Theresa Gerhardinger, Letter #735 July 20, 1848
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